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Dear governing body, 

I have been voting by Mail since it started many years ago. I love mail in voting. I 

don’t have to go wait in line or take a day off work or inconvenience myself much at 

all to cast my vote. I like that I can either put it in the mail or drop it off at the 

courthouse in person. As a disabled person, it makes it very nice for me to be able to 

do mail and ballots. Please protect our Postal Service and mail in voting. Thank you. 


